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 主旨: Fw: A/YL-SK/370
附件: SK370-ltr-04.pdf

From: 
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 3:54 PM 
To: Margaret Wai See SZETO/PLAND 
Cc: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk> 
Subject: A/YL-SK/370 
 
Dear Margaret,  
 
Please see attached letter requesting deferral.  Thank you.  
 
Best Regards,  
 
Patrick Tsui  
 
Mobile: 
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Date: 5 September 2024 

 

TPB Ref.: A/YL-SK/370 

                                                     By Email  

Town Planning Board 

15/F, North Point Government Offices 

333, Java Road 

North Point 

Hong Kong 

(Attn: The Secretary) 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Temporary Shop and Services (Motor-vehicle Showroom) for a 

Period of 5 Years and Associated Excavation and Filling of Land  at 

Lot 1286 RP (Part) in D.D. 114, Shek Kong, Yuen Long, N.T. 

 

In order to address the comments of the Government departments, we write to request 

to defer the captioned planning application for the consideration of the Town Planning 

Board for a period of 2 months.  

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned at 

.   

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                     Patrick Tsui 

 

c.c. Fanling, Sheung Shui and Yuen Long East District Planning Office (Attn: Ms. 

Margaret Szeto) – By Email 

 




